Board Meeting Summary
August 10, 2020
 
The Trion Board of Education met in the regular monthly meeting on Monday, August 10, 2020.  Present for the meeting were Dr. Phil Williams, Board Chair Randy Henderson, Vice Chair Kari Brown, Members Johnny Brimer, Jeff Maddux, and Darriel Broome.  Also in attendance were Annette Keith, Jason Lanham, and Mandy Taylor.
  
 New Business:
· The board received and approved the ESPLOST and General Fund Obligation Bonds    financial reports.

· The board reviewed and approved revisions made to the 2020-2021 Trion City Schools calendar.  

· The board received the FY21 budget proposal to be tabled for a period of review.  If no revisions are needed to the tentative budget, it will be resubmitted at the September board meeting for final approval.

· The board reviewed and approved the Trion Pre-K, Elementary, Middle, and High School student hand books for 2020-2021.  

Other Business:
The board received the Bulldog Athletic Club and Band Booster financial reports as information items.  The BAC reports $ 51,183.70 as the closing balance.   The band booster club reports a balance of $ 4,854.10 with $2,828.54 in savings.
Student Enrollment report was submitted as an information item.  As of August 6, 2020, the student population is reported at 1,325 with breakdown as follows:  TES - 656; TMS - 306; THS – 363.
 Superintendent Report:
Dr. Williams was very pleased with the Trion City School Smart Restart Plan to open school. He was very appreciative to the faculty and staff and the hard work to maintain a “new normal” positive environment for our students. Staff and faculty members are administering temperature checks in the mornings and frequent cleaning and sanitizing throughout the day.  He stated that the traffic in the afternoon has been backed up a ½ a mile down Allgood Street, but the 3rd day of school was much better than the 1st day pickup.  Dr. Williams and the principals have been meeting to discuss better pickup procedures.  He believes the traffic will get better after this week and after-school-care is taken advantage of by parents.
Personnel:
The following personnel recommendations were submitted and approved:
Classified Recommendation:
Tommy Lawrence – Custodian 
Classified Resignation:
Lee Langston – Custodian 
Substitute  Employee:
Tommy Pettyjohn – Substitute Teacher (Certified)
Susan McCain – Substitute Teacher (Certified)
Cindy Anderson – Substitute Teacher (Certified)
Autumn Chance – Substitute Teacher (Certified)
Jessica Adams – Substitute Food Service 
Margarita Guzman Castillo – Substitute Food Service
Tera Jones – Substitute Custodian
Martha Leming – Substitute Custodian
Kelli Broome – Substitute Custodian
 The next board meeting will be held Monday, September 14, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.
